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Monmouth County received a $375,000 
grant for this project through the 

NJTPA’s FY 2016-2017 High Risk Rural Roads 
Program (HRRRP). This project will improve 
motorist safety along a half-mile stretch 
of Stagecoach Road (CR 524) from Cherry 
Lane in Millstone to the intersection with 
Chambers Road and Roosevelt Road in 
Upper Freehold.

Project Details
Improvements will include: the application 
of a high friction surface treatment on the 
roadway; safety edging (which shapes the 
edge of the pavement to 30 degrees to 
minimize the vertical drop-off and allow 
drivers to safely reenter the paved road); 
signage to warn motorists about curves in 
the road; lighting at intersections; and safety 
striping.

About the Project Area
Stagecoach Road is a rural county road with 
numerous curves that runs through Millstone 
and Upper Freehold Township. There were 
two fatal crashes in June 2015 on the section 
of roadway being improved and 11 other 
crashes along that stretch of road between 
2011-2014. 

High Risk Rural Roads Program
The HRRRP specializes in cost-effective, 
“quick-fix” solutions that can make an 
immediate impact on their target areas. The 
federally funded program was established 
by the NJTPA, in conjunction with the New 
Jersey Department of Transportation, to 
advance safety initiatives on county and 
local roads. For more information, visit www.
njtpa.org/LocalSafety.
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$375,000

Thomas A. Arnone
Monmouth County Freeholder 

NJTPA Trustee


